
 
  

     

  
 

 
 

   

 

From: CELA 

To: Michael Hepburn 

Subject: RE: MUR 7592 

Date: Monday, May 06, 2019 5:29:56 PM 

You have until June 10th to file a response and the response can be in the form of an e-mail or 
you can send something on letterhead if you please, but you do not have to put it in the US 
Mail, e-mail is fine. 

As far as the response itself, whatever, you would have told me on the phone regarding this 
situation is suffice.  It can be as simple or elaborate as you want it to be. We are not supposed 
to give advice in terms of how to answer the complaint. But it really is just your perspective or 
answer to what it alleged in the complaint. 

Hope this helps a little bit. Talk to you soon. 

Kathryn Ross 
Paralegal 
Federal Election Commission 
Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 
(202) 694-1539 

cela@fec.gov 
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